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Thank you for your kind email.

We are currently experiencing a high volume of correspondence. Please be assured the Minister's office has received
your enquiry and will respond in due course.

Thank you

Office of the Hon. Kate Jones MP

Minister for State Development, Tourism and Innovation
1 William Street Brisbane

P 07 3719 7530

Queensland
Government

This email, together with any attachments, is intended for the named recipient(s) only; and may contain privileged and confidential
information. If received in error, you are asked to inform the sender as quickly as possible and delete this email and any copies of this
from your computer system network.

If not an intended recipient of this email, you must not copy, distribute or take any action(s) that relies on it; any form of disclosure,
modification, distribution and /or publication of this email is also prohibited.

Unless stated otherwise, this email represents only the views of the sender and not the views of the Queensland Government.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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